Jamary 6, 1967

Mr, Bill Nittler

Box 112

Englewood, Colorade 80110
Dear Sir:

We appreciate your letter acknowledging receipt of our signal.

We do not forward QSL cards and hope that this letter will serve
for the purpose intended.

With best wishes for 1967, we remain,
Cordially,
KWIC RADIO
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William G. Mors
Program Director
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